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As the end of the school year approaches classes will be planning activities and end of the year trips. Notices will go home with students as the events are planned.
_______________________________________

K4-Grade 2 Students that are taking part in the Bike Safety Rodeo must bring their own bicycle to participate. Bikes can be dropped off at the school before 12:30pm


The newsletter ballot winner for May is Lilly H.

We will resume the newsletter ballot draws in September when we return for the new school year.


Dear Families and Caregivers:

June 3rd Bike Safety Rodeo for K4-Gr.2 12:30pm

June 13th Grade 8 Graduation, Invitations will be sent home with the Grade 8
Graduates next week.

June 14th Pride Parade 10am

June 17th Water Day students should dress appropriately and bring a change of clothes.

June 18th Awards Day report cards will be sent home

June 19th is the last day of classes; students will be dismissed at 11:45am
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We will be having our Pride parade on June 14th at 10am. Everyone is welcome to join us.




Mi’kmaq Word of The Day
We’jewi.

We-jay-we

Come with me.
Wenewey?
When – ewe – way

Whose are these?

Weli kiskik.

Well-ey gees- geg

It’s a nice day out.
Kelulk Mijipjewey – We Eat Good Food

At Natoaganeg School we do our best to impart a message to the students that promotes healthy foods and healthy food choices.
 One way we do this is by providing the children with a healthy and nutritious breakfast, mid-morning snack and lunch each day.
If children bring a snack or lunch from home, they should come prepared with a healthy choice that is low in sugar and sodium. 
Some examples of an appropriate snack are:
applesauce, fruits, veggies, cereal bar, granola, yogurt, cheese, crackers.

Sugary snacks like chocolate, juice and cakes should not be brought to school.
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Class Trips

June 3- Grade 3/4 Ducks Unlimited
June 4 K4 Bowling (Miramichi)
June 7 K5/1 French Fort Cove
June 11 Grade 5-8 Moncton Zoo
June 12 Grade 2/3 Boat Tour Ritchie’s Wharf
June 13 Grade 3/4 Bathurst Bowlarama

Classroom Teachers will send more information in the coming days.
 


 



[image: ::Spring Assets:SpringCoverBottom.png]
5


NATOAGANEG SCHOOL 
MISSION STATEMENT:

Natoaganeg School strives
to have students prepared
with necessary skills to
become responsible and
successful lifelong learners.
To create a positive learning environment
that will inspire ALL to believe in developing to
their full potential.
                             
MOTTO:
                                                              When you Believe, You will Achieve!
Theme Days

June 10                                             June 17
Mi’kmaq Monday                               Fun in the Sun
June 11                                             June 18                                                        
Crocs & Socks                                    School Colors & Swag
(Sandals and Socks)                            June 19
June 12                                             Anything Goes
Crazy Hair Day                        
June 13
Sunglasses & Hat Day
June 14
Rainbow Day
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BEHIND THE COLORS

Gilbert Baker's flag scheme has multilayered meaning.

ed for life 1
for healing —
for sunlight 1
Green for nature
Blue for harmony
Purple for spirit ——
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May is often “crunch time” in the

classroom. Our classes focused on

completing curriculum, classwork

and assignments. This really

focuses on the “s,” “0” and “A” of
OAR!

We are so proud of the work and growth that
has been completed in this academic year.
Here are some statistics from PBIS so far this
year:

Avg % Super SOARers weekly:
Avg % Students with office referral weekly:
Avg % Students without office referral weekly:

Great job to all on their SOARIng this year! "

Classroom Stores

School-Wide Store & Event

May School Raffles

June

MAY
STUDENTS OF THE WEEK
elf-Control
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Achievement
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Michael M. Audrinna
William Sarah
Lilly Kenny
Gianna
Kayden
Russell

SPENDING PBIS POINTS .‘ UPCOMING IN JUNE
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School Event
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is around the corner, but SEL Skills last a lifetime!

While we finish out the rest of this year and head into our summer break, we encourage children and
families to continue practicing SEL topics. As we know in life, it is impossible to avoid
uncomfortable feelings and problems. They are going to happen! This is why we feel it is so

important to . We’ve included an image of our
Feelings Poster, the 3 Steps for Calming Down Poster, Control Signals Poster, and

. When your child(ren) have an uncomfortable feeling or a problem to solve, refer to
them and follow the steps together. Have a joyful June and summer break!
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JAYSSFCARE

FOUNDATION

As you may be aware from our school Facebook page, we have had a multi-year partnership with the
Jays Care Foundation. They have supported our school in many ways over the last 5+ years. They are an
amazing foundation which supports marginalized youth across Canada.

For the last three years, Natoaganeg School were lucky recipients —~—
of the Bounce Back Initiative, a post-COVID financial grant to

support food security in First Nations communities. They have

provided us with the funding for our turkey dinner kits at Christmas,
along with the snack hampers that are sent home each spring. This
year, we sent a snack hamper home in May and will be able to send a
second in June. All thanks to the Jays Care Foundation!

Along with being recipients of the Bounce Back Initiative, Natoaganeg School
has been a Jays Care Affiliate School for many years. As a Jays Care Affiliate
School, we host an after-school baseball foundations program(s). Over the
years we have had Girls at Bat, Boys Play Ball, and are now combined as
Eagles Play Ball. The program is currently offered for students in grades 1 - 8 in
the spring. Go Jays Gol!
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